
 

 
 
 
Dear  Potential Sponsor, 
  
After another exciting and successful 2018 Mako Mania, we are looking forward to a successful 2019 Mako Release 
Tournament. Our sponsors are the backbone of the tournament and due to the strong response from the public; we 
encourage sponsors to get on board early to receive the maximum exposure.  We engage in not only print media 
but advertise on Comcast Spotlight which targets over 2.5 million viewers and have a vast online social presence. 
  
We would like to ask you to be part of this great event.  Our sponsorship levels are as follows. 
  
Platinum ​($5,000) sponsors receive the following: 

● Free entry for 6 and 6 tickets to the banquet 
● Name of business highlighted as the Title Sponsor in all TV, print, radio ads, Twitter, Snapchat, Instagram and 

Facebook page and all other professional media sites. 
● Name of business mentioned as Title Sponsor during all tournament broadcasts 
● Opportunity to present a trophy at the banquet with photo op 
  

Gold ​($2,500) sponsors receive the following: 
● Free entry for 4 and 4 tickets to the banquet 
● Name of business mentioned on all TV, print, radio ads, Twitter, Snapchat, Instagram and Facebook page and all other 

professional media sites. 
● Name of business mentioned as major sponsor during all tournament broadcasts 
● Opportunity to present a trophy at the banquet with photo op 

  
Silver​ ​($1,000) sponsors receive the following: 

● 2 Tickets to the banquet 
● Name of business mentioned on all TV, print, radio ads, Twitter, Snapchat, Instagram and Facebook page and all other 

professional media sites. 
● Name of business mentioned during all tournament broadcasts 
  

Bronze​ ​($500) sponsors receive the following: 
● Name of business mentioned on all TV, print, radio ads, Twitter, Snapchat, Instagram and Facebook page and all other 

professional media sites. 
● Name of business mentioned during all tournament broadcasts 

  
Please join us in the excitement and help support the locally 
famous tournament.  Without you, there is no tournament.  We 
look forward to working with you!  Please give me a call at 
410-289-0990 or email at ​shawn@bahiamarina.com​ if you 
would like more information. 
  
Best regards, 

Shawn Harman 
Tournament Co-Chair 
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